
      NOTICE 

    TOWN OF LEXINGTON 

      Local Law No. 2 of 2014 

      Winter No Parking Law 

 

 It shall be prohibited for any vehicle to be parked on or 

 within the Town Highway Right of Way within the Town 

 of Lexington from November 15th through March 31st. 

 Any Questions call the Highway Department at: 

            518-989-6626 or 518-567-2748 

 

 Dated October 31, 2018 

 Frank Hermance 

 Superintendent of Highways 

 Town of Lexington 


